
From: Maggie MacDonald [mailto:maggie.macdonald@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, November 06, 2011 12:33 PM 
To: maggie5 

Subject: Canton meeting notes Nov 2011 

  

9 present 

Our financial books were audited at GWW, all is well. We need to document our budgets and 
inventory. 

 
Anniversary 2012 planning was discussed. 
The date is June 9 2011 
Sweetwater park selected (Day use area & pavilion if available)   
Levy is our event steward. 
Budget approved for $1000 
Lunch is under discussion 

Donate to kingdom travel fund at Calafian anniversary. 
Other item to be revealed later for TEs. 

PS—The Pavilion has only been reserved for one day in all of June 2012, and that day is!!! Yes, you 

guessed it, June 9th. 

I could NOT find the day use reservation area for “Eastview Day Use Park” (what they’ve titled the picnic 

area). 

I have sent them an email asking about availability for that day for that part of the park. 

There are “premium” camp site areas in the back that are 90+ feet long, and I had a momentary wild 

idea about renting a couple of those at $40 each and holding our event there, BUT… parking spots would 

not go over so well with the rangers, ya know? 

 


